
Dear Parent or Guardian: 9th December 2024

As part of our ongoing efforts to best meet the needs of our students, we have begun

implementing the CATCHMy Breath Youth e-cigarette prevention program in our schools.

CATCHMy breath is a best practices-based program designed to prevent the use of e-cigarettes

in grades 5-12. For more information on this program, please visit www.catchmybreath.org.

To learn how well this program is working, we will be asking your child to complete a survey

that asks about his or her knowledge and perceptions of e-cigarettes. This survey is voluntary,

and your child’s name will not be recorded with his or her answers. We will repeat the survey at

the end of the four lesson curriculum.

Please feel free to contact us at the main office if you have any questions or concerns. If you do not want

your child to participate in the survey please visit the school website for the opt out form and return it to

the main office.

Thank you,

Hillman Jr/Sr High School

989-742-4538

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------

------------------------------------------

Student Survey Opt-Out Form

I do not want my child to participate in the CATCHMy Breath survey.

Child’s Name: ________________________________________

Parent or Guardian Name (please print):

________________________________________

Parent or Guardian Signature:

________________________________________________


